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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for the interest you have shown in the Headship of our school. 
 
Lowerplace is a larger than average primary school and is increasing further in size.  The school is very 
community focussed with many innovations to promote inclusivity.  Please refer to our school website for 
more information about our school, values and innovations. 
 
Following the resignation of our well respected Headteacher who is relocating to North Yorkshire to 
further develop his career, the Governing Board is looking to appoint a Headteacher who can continue 
our journey towards becoming an 'outstanding' school. One who is able to sustain this with an 
'unrelenting focus on success' whilst bringing out the passion, drive, enthusiasm and full potential of all 
who work and learn in our school.  
 
Lowerplace is part of a collaborative which helps to provide support and opportunities for the pupils and 
staff within the group of schools.  We are seeking a candidate who is proactive in continuing the 
established links and building further positive relationships within the school and wider community, 
including networking with schools in the local community. 
 
We are pleased to offer a warm, caring and vibrant atmosphere which our children thrive on. We have 
very dedicated, enthusiastic and pioneering staff who have very high aspirations for the children and a 
commitment to investing in and maintaining strong relationships with key partners and the wider 
community.  Along with this we can offer: 
 
• Staff that are committed, passionate and hard working 
• A School that is outward facing with strong links with key partners and the wider community  
• Governors that are willing to work alongside your needs to achieve the very best for our children 

and staff 
• Children who are focused, enthusiastic, polite, caring and well behaved 
• A school that is well resourced and features Rochdale’s only primary school Phiz Lab 
 
I believe that this is an exciting opportunity for the right applicant and hope that after reading all about 
Lowerplace Primary school you decide to apply for the post.  I would therefore like to wish you all the 
best in your application. 
 
Informal visits to the school are encouraged and can be arranged by contacting Mr Garry Johnson on 
01706 648 174 or head@lowerplace.rochdale.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tammy Flynn 
Chair of Governors 
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